
Dear Provider, 
 
We want to inform you that South Jersey Radiology, Larchmont Imaging, and Virtua Heath 
Radiology continue to accept outpatients for imaging needs during the COVID-19 Stay-at-Home 
Order.   
  
We believe that patients with cancer, vascular disease or other conditions requiring imaging 
should continue their care. This is to avoid more significant complications downstream. 
  
For patient safety and to better utilize hospital resources, we strongly recommend that patients 
utilize outpatient facilities for their imaging at SJRA Offices, Larchmont Offices, or Virtua 
Radiology outpatient facilities.  
 
Of note: 

 Virtua is currently accepting all radiology cases. 
 South Jersey Radiology is accepting all radiology cases other than patients with known 

COVID-19 disease, for which those patients are being referred to Virtua for services (due 
to PPE shortage) 

 Larchmont Imaging is currently not seeing patients referred with possible COVID 
symptoms (fever, cough, shortness of breath) 

  
Please consult our websites or call the facility of your choice with any questions. 
 
We all look to work with you to continue to take care of patients through this crisis. 
  
William Muhr, MD 
Vincent Taormina, MD 
Lisa Iacovelli 
  
 


